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Stephen Hoffman

From: mailagent@thesoftedge.com on behalf of Allison Cargas 
<mailagent@thesoftedge.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 11:47 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
I wholeheartedly support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 
fortifies distinction of their education and training from an accredited naturopathic medical college by the Council on 
Naturopathic Medical Education (CNME). Registration further assures Pennsylvania residents their  Naturopathic Doctor 
with the N.D. title has the competencies to practice in PA. 
 
My naturopathic doctor helped get to the root cause of my skin issues and with her guidance they have cleared up 
amazingly well!  I had previously been told there was 'no cure' for it, and 'just put this prescription cream on it'. 
Additionally my overall health has improved so much with the help of my naturopathic doctor.  More people need 
access to this kind of care! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allison Cargas 
6008 Three Rivers Dr 
Harrisburg, PA 17112-3553 
 
 


